Housing Authority of the Borough of Fort Lee
Public Notice
Request for Proposals for Accounting Services

The Fort Lee Housing Authority (the “Authority”) will receive sealed proposals on or before
Wednesday June 26, 2024 at 11 a.m. at its offices at 1403 Teresa Drive, Fort Lee, New Jersey 07024
for Accounting Services, at which time such proposals will be publicly opened.

The Request for Proposals may be obtained via email from sylvia@flha.org or by telephone from
Sylvia Ruiz at 201 676-3008. Respondents must have experience providing accounting services for
Project Based and Tenant Based Housing Choice Voucher programs.

The Authority reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and to waive any minor errors or
irregularities in such proposals.

The Award will be made to the offeror providing the proposal which is most advantageous to the
Authority. This proposal is being solicited through a fair and open process in accordance with
N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.5 et seq.

Fort Lee Housing Authority
Terrence J. Corriston, Executive Director



